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Gathering of new Japanese and
International Students 2018

The Faculty of Agriculture will hold a gathering with Japanese
students (freshman) and international students.
We hope that undergraduate students, including freshman, will

enjoy the opportunity to deepening cross-cultural understanding.
We would like to promote the development of internationalism
and study abroad to Japanese students.
We will prepare some drinks and a light meal (HALAL food is

available). We would be delighted if you attend.

Date: Wednesday, May 9
Time: 16:20- 18:00 
Place: School Cafeteria

Overview,
• Greetings from the Dean, Special Guests, and the Chair of the
International Exchange Committee

• Greetings of representatives of international and Japanese
students

• Pleasant chats and exchange bewteen Japanese and
international students


